
All Dance Studios 
February 2024 
Alice Langford 

All Dance Studios February Half term Newsletter  

Half-Term 3 

What a wonderful third half term we have had at All Dance Studios! Everybody has got stuck into their 

classes after the Christmas break. Across the school the students have started building on their 

knowledge and learning new moves and steps and showing great improvement. Well done everyone for 

your continued hard work!  

Wednesday Ballet time changes  

The times for Wednesday ballet will be changing slightly. Pre- primary Ballet for 3–4-year-olds is still at 

4pm-4:30pm. Primary ballet for 5-6 year olds will be at 4:30pm – 5:00pm. Level one ballet for 7-8 year 

olds will be at 5:00pm – 5:45pm.  

February Half Term & Easter Dance afternoon 
We have some spaces left at our February Half Term dance afternoon, the afternoon will be held at West 
Malvern Village Hall on 14th February from 1:30pm – 4:30pm. The afternoon will involve learning new 
moves and a ballet and jazz dance. Please email alldancestudios@gmail.com if you would like to book a 
space.  
Our Easter dance afternoon will be held at Colwall Village Hall on 4th April 2024 from 2pm until 5pm. The 
exciting afternoon will involve learning a ballet and a jazz dance to show back to the parents at the end of 
the afternoon. The afternoon is open to ages 5-11 and costs £22.50 per child (or £20 per child with sibling 
discount). If you would like to sign up please email alldancestudios@gmail.com.  
 
Dress rehearsal and Exciting performance opportunity  

Please put our end of year show and dress rehearsal dates in your diaries! Our end of year show will be 

held at Ledbury theatre on the 14th July 2024! This will be an exciting opportunity for all students to 

showcase their talent on stage, in full costume, to an audience. You, your families, and friends will be able 

to purchase tickets nearer the time to come and watch your stars on stage. Our dress rehearsal will be 

held at Colwall Village Hall on Sunday 7th July 2024 at 10am – 1pm. More details will be sent nearer the 

time.  

Watching week 

Our next watching week will be held from the 18th -22nd of March. Within this week you, your family and 

friends are welcome to come and watch any of your child’s classes to see all they have learnt this term 

and celebrate all their achievements. We look forward to welcoming you all into our classes! 

Other News 

Miss Alice has started a youth ballet and contemporary company ‘All Dance Youth Company’ for dancers 

aged 11-17, to give young dancers a taster of dance company life and extra performance opportunities. 

This youth company is open to anyone including All Dance Studios students, and students from 

elsewhere. The youth company has upcoming dance days in easter, and a Summer Intensive where 

students will spend a week doing classes and rehearsals to learn two pieces to perform on stage at 

Ledbury Theatre at the end of the week. If you would like more information, please take a look at our 

social media accounts @alldanceyouthcompany or our website www.alldanceyouthcompany.co.uk. 

Please feel free to share this with friends or family that may be interested.  

Thank you for your continued support with your child’s dance training. I wish you all a very happy half 

term. I will see you all when term starts back on Monday 19th February. Have a lovely week off! 
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